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October 29, 2021 
 
 

TO:                  All Prospective Bidders 
 
FROM:           Trent Ensley, Procurement Manager 
 
SUBJECT:     ADDENDUM NO. 2 

PWC2122018– READVERTISEMENT FOR BLACK AND 
DECKER SUBSTATION REBUILD      STRUCTURES AND 
EQUIPMENT CONTRACT 
 

1. The Specifications and Bid Documents are hereby modified or clarified per the 
attached documents. 

   
a. Bidders are hereby informed that the advertisement for Black & 

Decker Substation Rebuild Structures and Equipment Contract 
hereby re-advertise with a new bid opening date of Friday, 
November 12, 2021@10:00am local time, at the original schedule 
location Fayetteville Public Works Commission, PWC Operation 
Complex, near the visits entrance.  

 
b. Question regarding this bid must be submitted in writing to the 

attention of Shelby Lesane, Procurement Advisor, by email to 
shelby.lesane@faypwc.com no later than 3:00pm November 3, 2021 

 
2. The foregoing changes or clarifications shall be incorporated in the original Bid 

Documents and a signed copy of this Addendum No.2 shall accompany the bid to 
acknowledge the bidder’s receipt and familiarly with the changes and/or 
clarifications. 

 
TE:tke 
 
Acknowledgement 
 
Company   
 
By   
 

Date   
 

DARSWEIL L. ROGERS, COMMISSIONER 
WADE R. FOWLER, JR., COMMISSIONER 
EVELYN O. SHAW, COMMISSIONER 
RONNA ROWE GARRETT, COMMISSIONER 
ELAINA L. BALL, CEO/GENERAL MANAGER 

FAYETTEVILLE PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION 
955 OLD WILMINGTON RD 

P.O. BOX 1089 
FAYETTEVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 28302-1089 

TELEPHONE (910) 483-1401 
WWW.FAYPWC.COM 
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